
 

 

Reception Spring Term 
 

We have had a super term in reception.  We have been learning about traditional tales, dinosaurs 

and people who help us.   

 

A dinosaur came to visit us in our reception classroom and left us some real dinosaur eggs!   We 

enjoyed writing about the eggs and what we thought might be inside!  

 

We have been learning about the police and how to cross the road safely.  We went on an outing to 

practice our road safety skills and to look at the signs of spring. We also became super detectives as 

a crime was committed in our actual classroom!  We managed to solve the crime of ‘the missing 

toys’ using our investigating skills.  

 

Our NHS have been working hard to keep us safe, especially over the last 2 years.  We learnt about 

doctors, nurses, physiotherapists and all the different ways they have helped us. We dressed up as 

doctors and nurses in our classroom hospital and wrote letters to say thank you for keeping us safe 

to the NHS staff.  

 

In our final week of the spring term we learnt about firefighters and how to stay safe in the unlikely 

event of a fire in our home or school.  We planned our escape routes, practiced calling 999 and 

wrote about how to avoid home fires.  We also got to start a safe fire in our forest school lesson!   

 

On top of all this knowledge and understanding of the world we have also been learning to use our 

number bonds and problem solving skills using our known facts and investigative work in maths.  We 

are also doing really well with our segmenting and blending in phonics and love to read 

independently.  

 

In PE we have been having fun running, jumping and climbing in our gymnastics lessons.   

 

We are looking forward to more fun and learning in the summer term!  


